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I am a local School Board Member and I feel that the people elect the board 

members and therefore answer to them.  There should be no infringement on how a 

School board is to direct Superintendents and therefore this bill should be removed 

from any type of vote.  City Managers and similar positions are under the purview of 

boards all the time and therefore I do not see the Legislature trying to modify those 

positions.  This bill should not move forward and the democracy should stand on how 

this is today. 


